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It will always be our top priority to ensure that our audience members, volunteers, and staff 
are safe and healthy. To ensure that we are doing our part in keeping our community safe 
and remaining compliant with recommendations from the CDC to stop the spread of  
COVID-19, Springfield Little Theatre has decided on the updated performance schedule: 
 
Matilda The Musical | May 8–23, 2020 
Curtains & Corks: A theatrical wine tasting | May 19, 2020 
Sunday Gospel Brunch | TBD 
Deep in the Heart of Tuna | June 11–21, 2020 
Kinky Boots | Opening the 2020-21 Season, September 11–27, 2020 
 
For those of you who have already purchased tickets to Matilda The Musical, Deep in the 
Heart of Tuna, and Kinky Boots, your tickets will automatically be transferred and reserved to 
the new date that corresponds with where the performance fell in the original schedule. For 
example: If you originally had tickets to the opening night show of Matilda on March 27, your 
tickets will be transferred to the exact seats on the newly scheduled opening night on May 8.  
 
If you have purchased a ticket to one of these events, your ticket will be held in 
reservation until April 14. At that time, you will be emailed your new tickets. If this new 
date does not work for you, please contact the Springfield Little Theatre Box Office to 
exchange your tickets for a new date. The Box Office is open Monday–Friday, Noon–5pm 
and can be reached at 417-869-1334.  
 
All 2019-20 Season Flex Passes and Patron Memberships will carry over to the first show of 
next season, Kinky Boots.  
 
We will continue to monitor the current climate and changing recommendations from the 
CDC and will update this schedule if anything changes. As always, take care of yourself and 
one another during this time, and we’ll see you at the theatre soon! 
 


